From: Washington College Grant (WSAC)
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 12:55 PM
Subject: Changes to verification process - State aid

Hello Financial Aid Administrators,
In alignment with recent federal guidance related to Verification categories being waived (except for V4 & V5 categories
of identity/educational purpose and high school completion verification), state aid guidance will follow these same

waivers for the 2021-22 award year. Please keep in mind that you will still need to resolve conflicting information. This
guidance applies to all state aid applicants regardless of which application they filed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Thank you for all of your efforts in supporting students.
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